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Communications 

Food recall warning – Grimm’s Fine Foods brand 

Home Style Roast Beef recalled. 
 

Start Date: July 6, 2015 
End Date: July 7, 2015 
Nunavut                     45 sec 
 

The Nunavut Department of Health is advising Nunavummiut that the Canadian Food 

Inspection Agency (CFIA) announced July 3, 2015, that FG Deli Group Ltd. is recalling 

Grimm’s Fine Foods brand Home Style Roast Beef from the marketplace due to 

possible Listeria monocytogenes contamination. 

 

This product may have been sold in food stores throughout Nunavut. The contaminated 

food may not look or smell spoiled, but it can still make you sick. Symptoms include 

vomiting, nausea, fever, muscle aches, severe headache and neck stiffness. There 

have been no reported illnesses associated with the consumption of this product.  

 

Consumers who are unsure if they have purchased the affected product are advised to 

contact their retailer. The product code of the recalled meat is G11630 BB 24 JUL 2015. 

If you have this product in your home, please return it to the store. 
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